
School of the Future 

4021 Parkside Avenue 

Philadelphia, PA 19104 

Free parking on campus 

    
 

Join the Tech Loader Team  
PCCY is hosting a gaming event on Saturday, October 6, 2018 for children from across the 

Greater Philadelphia region. Tech Loaders will prepare donated computers before the event 

begins so that our devices are ready to be used for gaming.  PCCY wants to be sure no child 

is excluded because they don’t have a device they can bring with them.   
 

Ideal Tech Loaders would be familiar with downloading and installing software on personal 

computers and mobile devices and configuring computers to locate a specified Wi-Fi access 

point, a unique server address and make them game ready for the STEMCraft gamers.   

 

Pick a shift:       Event Location  

• Friday, October 5th – 2:30 pm to 6:00 pm 

• Saturday, October 6th – 6:00 am to 9:00 am 

 

Who is sponsoring this event: Public Citizens for Children and Youth, the 

region’s most respected child advocacy organization engaging citizens to support 
public policies that help children thrive.  

 

Find out More and Register:   www.pccy.org/stemcraft 

 

 

Volunteer! 

Sept 16/17 

Volunteer! 

October 6th  

http://www.pccy.org/stemcraft

